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There are positions on the Board of
Directors that will be up for renewal. Any

Sun Valley owner whose homeowner’s
assessments are current can be

nominated for the Board of Directors.
You may also self-nominate for a position
on the board. Please note that if you are

in arrears with your homeowners’
assessments, you will not be eligible to

cast a vote on any issue.



Are you interested in becoming a member of
the Board of Directors?



Did you know

Are you interested in attending the monthly board
meetings?  You may now join via Zoom.  Please check the

website for updates for the next board meeting and
Zoom information.  Click here

Are you using the Next Door App to keep up with
what’s happening in your community and
surrounding communities?  Download the

NextDoor application for trusted connections and
exchange of helpful information, goods, and

services. 

You should have received a notice with your HOA
assessment bill.  If you have not received your

statement, please contact the HOA Board. 
 Assessments must be received by January 31, 2022
to avoid late charges.  The assessment fee for 2022

is $221.00.




HOA ASSESSMENTS
DUE!

Did you know that Sun Valley HOA has a website?  Check it out at
sunvalleyhoa.org 

Are you interested in getting
electronic newsletters,

notices, updates, etc.?  Please
go to the website and submit

your contact information.  

NEXTDOOR APP

MONTHLY HOA ZOOM
MEETINGS

https://zoom.us/j/9818320603?pwd=K1ZQcXRCSmk2UXhraHJ4M3UzTmVuUT09
https://zoom.us/j/9818320603?pwd=K1ZQcXRCSmk2UXhraHJ4M3UzTmVuUT09
http://sunvalleyhoa.org/

